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Dear Mrs Yuli Yuli Yanti,  
  
 
Thank you for your application for the Contemporary approaches to genetic 
resources, conservation and use from 16/04/2012 until 04/05/2012. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the selection committee considers you to be a 
suitable candidate and is willing to provisionally admit you to the course on the basis 
of the academic admission criteria by Wageningen UR Centre for Development 
Innovation 
 
From your application form I understand that you intend to apply for a fellowship 
under the Netherlands Fellowships Programme (NFP/TP). I would like to take this 
opportunity to advise you on the recently introduced  application procedure for this 
fellowship programme. Online application for the NFP fellowship should be submitted 
through the  Scholarships Online website (SOL) before the deadline of 01/10/2011 
on the Nuffic website: 
http://www.nuffic.nl/international-students/scholarships/scholarships-administered-
by-nuffic/the-netherlands-fellowship-programmes/fellowships-for-short-
courses/application-procedure . 
Please also refer to this website for detailed information concerning the NFP 
programme and the application procedure. Since Nuffic will strictly adhere to the 
above mentioned deadline, we strongly recommend that you submit your 
application well in advance. 
 
In case you have limited access to internet you can apply for NFP fellowship using a 
hard copy application. Please let us know and we will mail you the application form. 
 
The number of NFP/TP fellowships available is limited and admission to the course is
on a competitive basis. Once you have applied for a NFP fellowship, you are
registered in the SOL-system and you can check the status of your application on-
line. The final selection of candidates will take place 16 weeks after the NFP 
fellowship application deadline. Shortly thereafter you will be informed by Nuffic on
the outcome of your application. 
 
For more information please see our website:  
http://www.cdi.wur.nl/UK/services/Courses/Application+procedures/  
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It should be noted that if you have secured sponsorship from other sources than the 
NFP programme, you will face less competition. In case you manage to secure 
funding for course participation from other sources, a confirmation from a sponsoring 
organisation that funding is available should reach Wageningen UR Centre for 
Development Innovation as soon as possible but no later than 16/03/2012.  
  
 
I trust you will understand that definite admission  to the course is subject to the 
availability of sufficient financial means. This decision is made by the course selection 
committee in charge of the final selection upon completion of all financial matters. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
Mr. J.A. Woodhill 
Director  
Wageningen UR Centre for Development Innovation 
 
 
 
Questions; 
Please check our frequently asked questions page on our web-site: 
http://www.cdi.wur.nl/UK/services/Courses/FrequentlyAskedQuestions/  
you can send us an e-mail for any other questions 
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